
HEAD START
DELTONA LAKES  MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

TAKE A PEEK!
- PHONE NUMBERS
-UPCOMING DATES

-CURRICULUM FOCUS
-PERFECT ATTENDANCE

-MESSAGE FROM YOUR FAMILY
ADVOCATE

-QUOTE CORNER
-PARENT MEETING MINUTES
-POLICY COUNCIL UPDATES

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR CDS



PERFECT ATTENDANCE

PHONE NUMBERS

CDS:

FAMILY ADVOCATE(S):

 CLASSROOM PHONE NUMBER

101:

UPCOMING DATES

NO SCHOOL:

EARLY RELEASE:

PARENT MEETING:

CURRICULUM FOCUS

LETTER(S):

SHAPE:

COLOR:

NUMBERS:



HEAD START NEWS
CLASSROOM 101

MESSAGE FROM YOUR FAMILY ADVOCATE



POLICY  COUNCIL  UPDATES

HOW TO BEHAVE
IN CLASS

- 1
 

IT 'S SAVE THE PLANET WEEK
- 2

 
CALENDAR UPDATES - 3

 
HERE’S THE SCOOP

- 4

 

PARENT MEETING MINUTES

HOW TO BEHAVE
IN CLASS

- 1
 

IT 'S SAVE THE PLANET WEEK
- 2

 
CALENDAR UPDATES - 3

 
HERE’S THE SCOOP

- 4
Quote Corner:


	Month: January 2020
	1:                   Welcome back to School!
                         Happy 2020!

    It is amazing how quickly the year comes and goes. I trust you had a wonderful break! I hope you were able to take some time to rest and relax and are ready to dive into the rest of the school year.

    As we come back into the classroom, re-establishing and maintaining a daily routine will be an important part of your child's day. If you have any questions about your child's day, you can ask your child's teacher or myself.                

	3: Amanda: 386-523-7634
	4: Anna Triplett 386-337-4820
	5: 386-681-7617
	6: Mm, Nn, Oo, Pp
	7: Rectangle
	8: White
	9: 5-10
	10: Jan. 20-MLK Day 
	11: Jan. 8,15,22,29
	12: Jan 14th @ 2:45pm
	2: *Alaia Davila
*Mya Echevarria
*La'Marion McKahand
*Matty Spain
*Asher Strong
*Ra'niya Williams
                 CONGRATULATIONS!
                  
	13: Creative Ideas to Help Your Child Learn New Words

1. One of the best things you can do is talk with your child- talk about their day, what you are doing together, talk while making breakfast, folding clothes, or where you are going.
2. Have conversations during story reading. Ask your child about the story and illustrations. Use the illustrations to make predictions. Explain new words. Draw connections to your own lives and family.
3. Visit the library.
4. Sing songs and teach your child nursery rhymes.
5. Make art projects that connect with the stories you read.
6. Reading children's books about a wide variety of topics- especially things that fascinate your child, this will help set good reading habits and foster a love of reading, contributing to a later school success.
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	14:  Our parent meeting was held on December 12th at 2:45pm.  There were three parents in attendance.  Amanda Kramer, Deltona Lakes CDS, led the group  in discussing family traditions.  She talked about the need for parent volunteers to come and talk to the children about their own traditions so that it becomes a meaningful experience for the children. For family education,  Amanda talked about how we can best support language development in our children.  Children need to hear lots of words before they begin speaking, so every day conversations and parallel talk (talk about what you are doing as you are doing) provides opportunities to make language connections in the brain.   The next meeting will take place on Thursday, January 9th @ 2:45pm.    
	15: 
"Teaching children to count is fine; teaching them what counts is better"
	16: The policy council met on December 12, 2019. Twelve perspective hire were approved to proceed for the HS/EHS programs. Policy Council approved the updated Active Supervision policy and Child Count Policy. Additionally, the Policy Council approved the following Health Policies: Safety Practices (updated) and Child Nutrition (updated). Additionally, the Policy Council By-laws were approved. Lastly, the Policy Council were given training on Creative Curriculum and TS from Jennifer Fowler, School Readiness Coach.
	200: Welcome Back!  We hope everyone had a fun and safe winter break.  During the month of January, we will continue to explore clothing as we talk about winter weather, winter animals, and explore science concepts dealing with water and ice.  We will make our own snow, predict what will happen to water in cold and hot weather conditions, and read stories about how animals stay warm in the winter.  For second step, we will continue to explore emotions as we read stories and do fun puppet shows on strategies we can use to handle our problems.  


